
ALBANY TOWNSHIP 

JULY 1, 2024 

7:30 PM 

KEMPTON FIRE COMPANY 

 

A meeting of the Albany Township Board of Supervisors was called to order by Board 

Chairman Joshua Rabert with Board Members Christopher Schucker and Charles Volk in 

attendance.   

 

Public Comment 

Randy Hensinger was in attendance to comment on various finances. 

 

Elizabeth Mammen was in attendance to commend the road crew on doing a great job on 

Kirk Road. 

 

Secretary/Treasurer 

A motion to approve the minutes of the 6/3/24 meeting was made by Chris and seconded 

by Charlie. 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

A motion to pay all bills presented at the 7/1/24 meeting was made by Charlie and 

seconded by Chris. 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

A motion to approve the treasurer’s report as of 7/1/24 was made by Chris and seconded by 

Charlie. 

 General Fund – $543,821.90 

 State Fund – $84,673.07 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

Old Business    

 

New Business 

A motion was made by Charlie and seconded by Chris to approve the 2024 Health 

Insurance Plan renewal for $1,484.44 per month for (2) employees. 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

Park Committee  

Recommends the Board of Supervisors allow parking in park for September 28th, 2024, 

sesquicentennial. 

 

Other information discussed includes miscellaneous cutting of invasive, spraying timelines, 

possible grant applications for August 15th and possible mowing of areas in September. 

 

EAC Committee 

Researching possible zoning amendments. 

 

Roadmaster/Superintendent Report.   

Shoulder cleaning 

Working with Maxatawny Township on pipe replacements 

All equipment is good at the moment 

Working on broom for repairs 

Oil & chip is done, and all roads are swept 

Misc – Tree cleanup from storm damage 



Solicitor’s Report 

The cell tower report was discussed, and someone will be in contact with Jay. 

The notice of violation to Stitzel. 

Chad Trexler Property in still in process. Chad has the deed just did not sign yet or send 

back. 

 

Engineer’s Report  

New barn dominium at Old Philly Pike. 

Meeting with Kempton New Church in reference to storm water management. 

 

 

At 8:45 pm a motion to adjourn was made by Charlie and seconded by Chris.  

Vote Call: Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris – Yes 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Michele Morstatt, Secretary 


